
Image, Video, and Multidimensional Signal Processing 
(IVMSP) Workshop 2019 – Call for Proposals  
 
Proposals are invited for the IVMSP Workshop 2019. The primary goal of the workshop is to bring 
together leading professionals and scientists to present and discuss latest advances on theme topics 
that are within the technical scope of the IEEE Signal Processing Society IVMSP Technical 
Committee.  
 
Requirements for proposal submission: 
 
Submission Deadline: 15 February 2019. 
 
Content and Format: Propose a clear three-day format of the workshop. The format should 
combine focused theme topics with events that encourage discussions and interactions among 
attendees in addition to a social program for networking.  
 
Team: Propose an organizing and a technical program committee. The proposal should provide a 
list of key organizing committee members while taking into account diversity. The organizing 
committee should be international and should have proven experience in organizing events. An 
initial list of a technical program committee from which reviewers will be drawn should also be 
proposed. 
 
Scheduling, Location and Costs: Propose a detailed plan and budget. Potential organizers are 
encouraged to select a location that is easily accessible. The characteristics of the venue and 
associated costs should be presented, including but not limited to approximate travel and lodging 
costs, conference venue/space costs, potential sponsorship. In particular, a budget for a 
50/75/100/125 person workshop should be presented, as well as handling procedure for 
deficit/profit. The prepared budget needs to include about 20% profit.  
 
Paper Review: Propose solutions for the review process. .A paper review system should be 
proposed allowing three or more primary reviewers for each paper.  The proposal should estimate 
how many reviewers will be needed, and indicate how reviewers will be recruited.  The organizers 
are expected to build a database of reliable and good quality reviewers on the proposed theme 
topics. Reviewers need to be approved by the IVMSP TC before the reviewers can start reviewing 
papers.  
 
For additional questions or comments please contact the IVMSP TC Conferences & Workshops 
Subcommittee Chair, Lina Karam (karam@asu.edu), and IVMSP TC Chair, Onur G. Guleryuz 
(guleryuz@ieee.org). 
 
 


